

TOWN OF BRISTOL, RHODE ISLAND

OFFICE OF TOWN ADMINISTRATOR

June 28, 2022

Hart Engineering Corporation Robert E. Mulligan - Vice President 800 Scenic View Drive Cumberland, RI 02864

Re: Bid# 984 – WWTF Solids Handling Process Upgrades & Miscellaneous Improvements

Dear Mr. Mulligan,

We are pleased to inform you that your company, Hart Engineering Corporation, has been awarded bid# 984 - WWTF Solids Handling Process Upgrades & Miscellaneous Improvements for Town of Bristol, RI, for the base sum amount of \$5,980,000.00. The Town of Bristol, RI is also including in the award ADD/ALTERNATE ITEMS No. A-1 and ADD/ALTERNATE Item No. A-2 for a total contract sum increase of \$400,000.00 resulting in a total contract sum not to exceed \$6,380,000.00. Please contact Brian Wrigley, P.E. to obtain the contract requirements (i.e., bonding, insurance, prevailing wages, etc.).

Sincerely,

Steven Contente,

Town Administrator

Cc: Julie Goucher, Treasurer The Honorable Town Council Jose DaSilva, Superintendent Brian Wrigley, PE, BETA Group